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It's Time!

The Golden Gala Celebration is next week!! We're celebrating fifty years and looking
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forward to the future of Kindercottage. Let's show our love for Brenda by attending this
event: Saturday, June 29. Doors open at 5. The show begins at 5:30 with dinner at 6:00
PM at Bellecourt Manor in Belleville.  

There will be a jazz band featuring Anthony Wiggins and Friends, and comedian Natalie
Monroe will entertain us. Check out a photo retrospective of 50 years.  Who will you
recognize? Listen for three people who have never told their Kindercottage story. You
might hear something you didn't know about Kindercottage. Silent auction items are
coming in and there are a great variety. 

Tickets are available until Monday, June 24th. Individual tickets are $60.
Sponsorships are also available. PLEASE make plans now to join us in
celebrating this wonderful woman. Click Here for more information and to
purchase your tickets.

               

 
50 Golden Years!

 
 

 

Meet the new Executive Director of Uni-Pres Kindercottage,  
Patsy Mason
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Patsy holds an Associate's Degree in Early Childhood Education, a B.A. in
Business Administration and a Master's in Education/Early Childhood. She
brings to us 18 years experience working with children and families in a
community setting.
 
Patsy comes as a State Verifier using multiple education classroom and family
home assessment tools. In the past she worked as the Professional
Development Specialist for the Race To The Top of the Greater East St. Louis
Innovation Zone Work Group and the Greater East St. Louis Early Learning
Professional Development Partnership Co-Chair.
 
She is pleased to serve as the new Executive Director. Those attending the
Uni-Pres Golden Gala on June 29 celebration will meet Patsy there.
 
Brenda Crisp will continue as an advocate and voice for Kindercottage in a
developmental role.

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will
or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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